Ev SL

Lindsez Ozbolt -

From: Aaron Knopf <aaknopf@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 2, 2017 9:46 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Width of the E. Lake Sam Trail

Hello, I’'m just sending a brief comment about the proposal for the width of the final segment of the E. Lake
Sam Trail. I live in Redmond, and everyone consistently wishes that our portion of the Sammamish River Trail
were wider, I even hear my Redmond neighbors complaining that Redmond is spending money on converting
old rail beds to trails rather than widening the Sam River Trail, even though the two issues are not related, and
KC controls the Sam River Trail—not Redmond. But to put my point in context, your city has the option to
build a trail at the right width—one that is consistent with the rest of the finished portions of the E. Lake Sam
Trail. Don’t make a mistake that everyone will be clammoring for you to undo when use of the trail reaches
capacity like the River Trail. Make it the wider width and give yourself a lot more future flexibility and satisfied
trail users.

Thanks,

Aaron Knopf
425-269-2813



